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Shyam J. Mistry 
Dean of Academic Affairs 
Keiser University  
1700 Halstead Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32309 
 
Dear Dean Mistry: 

Keiser University has been a proud partner of the Leon County Sheriff's Office for many years. 
Serving in many capacities, LCSO has been a continuous advocate for Keiser University and its 
graduates.  The Leon County Sheriff's Office has been a proponent of the university's advisory 
board committee, served as the graduation commencement speaker, hired graduates in both 
sworn and non-sworn positions, hosted guest lectures in classrooms, and formed an official 
community partnership to allow returning students to earn a scholarship.  

The Leon County Sheriff's Office is proud to support Keiser University and its graduates as they 
continue to be high quality professional members of the community. We are in full support of the 
university as they seek to add the MILO Range M-SATS (Mobile-Situational Awareness 
Training System) to their campuses across the state of Florida.  Providing students with a 
hands-on interactive education will further strengthen their ability to critically think and 
respond in high pressure situations.  This training simulator is used across the industry and will 
be a phenomenal tool to educate students and allow students to gain perspective in the law 
enforcement career field.  Adding this technology will be a great recruitment tool for those who 
are interested in criminal justice, cybersecurity, information technology, homeland security, and 
other related fields.  

Thank you for your consideration and please keep our office apprised of any updates that we 
may assist.  Our deputies and community will be excited to celebrate Keiser University and the 
accomplishments of their students and graduates. 

Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Walt McNeil 
Sheriff, Leon County 
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